
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/26/2011 1:09:16 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: MAOP Validation Methodology

Just fyi, this will be going on web today.

Also, you will note that we have a link on our San Bruno page on PG&E hydrotesting with the various 
documents.

From: Pete, Aaron
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 12:58 PM 
To: 'MKJ2@pge.com'
Cc: 'SlSt@pge.com'; 'TNHC@pge.com'; San Bruno Gas Safety 
Subject: MAOP Validation Methodology

Mr. Johnson, here is a copy of the response letter being sent to you from Mr. Clark concerning your 
company's MAOP Validation Methodology.

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

Executive Assistant to Director Rich Clark

Consumer Protection & Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone (415) 703-2179

Fas Hi A 703-3533

AKP(a)jcpuc. ca.sov

SB GT&S 0045179


